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Dear Victus families:

As the summer holidays have come to an end and we prepare for the return to
school, we want to ensure that everyone has a great start to the school year. This
begins with a positive first day back and here is what the start of that day will look
like.

8:20 Bell - School Day Begins

Students to gather in their designated area in the foyer to meet their homeroom
teacher. These are the areas with yellow tape, sectioned off and labeled with their
grade. From there, our classes will head upstairs and review their section of
assigned lockers and homeroom location, before gathering in the stands for a
school wide assembly.

We will be gathered as an entire school for the morning announcements, welcome
messaging and staff introductions. Families are more than welcome to join us!
Once the assembly has ended, our classes will proceed to their first period class.

We are incredibly excited to see everyone on tomorrow morning!

Enjoy this beautiful holiday Monday.

Sincerely,
Principal Furfaro

FIRST DAY OVERVIEW UPCOMING...

Victus Vibes

September 4, 2023

1ST DAY PACKAGE
To view or purchase Victus apparel,
please click here. Please note that
students will not need to bring their
strength or ice equipment tomorrow.
(*Exception: Bring shoulder pads & shin
pads for fitting). Our coaches will take
this time to go through details of their
program, expectations, and procedures
and students will be fitted for jerseys and
socks.

VICTUS APPARELHANDBOOK

SCHOOL CALENDARto Jessica on the first day of school. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if
you have any questions.

~ Victus Academy Administration

We have updated our
Student/Parent

Handbook for the
2023/2024 school

year and it is
important that

students and parents
review this prior to the

first day of school:
Student/Parent

Handbook

Sept. 1 -  PD Day

Sept. 4 - Labour Day

Sept. 5 -  1st Day of School*

Sept 12 – Rose’s Kitchen (Hot
Lunch)

Sept. 18 - Student Council
Nominations this Week

Sept. 19 - Open House! 

Sept 20 – Girls’ Lunch

Sept. 21 - Terry Fox Skate

This past week, the ‘First Day Package’ was sent out to
all families. If you did not receive this email, please
reach out to us at:

info@victusacademy.com
Please complete and return all of the forms 

*Please Note: All students will be
fitted for and receive an on-ice
jersey and socks this week. To
ensure a comfortable and proper
fit, students will be able to
substitute for different sizing for
this week only, so we encourage
them to err on the larger side in
case they grow or purchase larger
equipment. As per our dress code
policy, students must keep their
jersey and socks in good
condition. Should students require
another jersey or socks throughout
the school year for any reason,
they are available for purchase in-
school at any time.
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